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Southern Grampians Shire Council aims to attract and retain skilled, loyal and  
dedicated people by offering work-based training opportunities, flexible working  
arrangements and providing a great work / life balance.  Our organisation is committed 
to child safety.  

We currently have the following employment opportunities available:

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

BRYANS CREEK WALKING TRACK RESTORATION WORK 
TENDER NO. 5-18
Tender submissions are invited from experienced contractors to provide restoration 
works to the Bryans Creek Walking Track located in Coleraine.

Submissions close at 2.00pm Monday 5 February 2018

Tender documents are available to download from Council’s website  
www.sthgrampians.vic.gov.au

Tenders must be submitted electronically via the e-tendering portal.

•	 MANAGER ORGANISATIONAL DEVELOPMENT
•	 FLEET MANAGEMENT COORDINATOR (READVERTISED)
•	 SPECIAL PROJECT ENGINEER | 12 MONTH CONTRACT
For further information and a copy of the position description, contact 5573 0431 or 
visit www.sthgrampians.vic.gov.au

CCTV INSPECTION AND SEDIMENT AND DEBRIS CLEARANCE OF  
UNDERGROUND STORM WATER DRAINS | TENDER NO. 4-18
Tender submissions are invited from experienced contractors to provide CCTV surveys 
of stormwater drainage pipes and pits within the Southern Grampians Shire.

Submissions close at 2.00pm Monday 5 February 2018

Tender documents are available to download from Council’s website  
www.sthgrampians.vic.gov.au

Tenders must be submitted electronically via the e-tendering portal.

BLUE GREEN ALGAE ALERT FOR LAKE HAMILTON LIFTED
Southern Grampians Shire Council is pleased to advise that the alert on Blue Green 
Algae at Lake Hamilton has now been lifted.

Compliant laboratory reports have returned satisfactory blue green algae cell count 
results and Lake Hamilton can now be used for recreation activities.

In the interests of public safety and in accordance with the Lake Hamilton Management 
Plan, Council’s Environmental Health Department will continue to monitor the lake’s 
water quality closely.

Signage warning of health risks will be removed from the lake foreshore over the  
coming week.

AMENDMENT TO PREVIOUS ADVERTISEMENT | HAMILTON FARMERS & 
CRAFT MARKET AT HIRL
Council would like to make a correction on previous advice detailed in the What’s On 
lift out in Hamilton Spectator edition dated 28 December 2017. It should be noted that 
there will NOT be a Hamilton Farmers & Craft Market at HIRL in January 2018. 

This market will recommence on the last weekend in February 2018 as per previous 
years, but will also not run on the March Easter long weekend. We apologise for any 
confusion caused.


